
 

 
 

ORDERING BOOKS 
MKA Middle School 

 
This is a reminder that for the upcoming school year MKA will once again be working 
with MBS Direct, although they have changed their name to BNC Services. With a few 
exceptions, books must be ordered online and will be shipped directly to your home. 
You are, of course, free to write down the book information (look under “Show Details”) 
and purchase the books elsewhere (e.g., amazon.com, Barnes and Noble, etc.) but be 
sure to purchase the same edition that BNC is selling so your student can follow along 
in class or on homework assignments. The BNC Virtual Bookstore will open August 1st.  
There will be a flat $5.99 shipping cost throughout the year each time you order. 
 
There are classes that are not listed on the BNC site. These classes may have an 
online version, which students will get access to in class, or they may receive their 
books in class and will be charged through their bookstore account, or finally, they may 
use classroom copies, for which they are not charged. 
 
If there is no class listed on the BNC site, then there are no books to purchase at 
this time. The bookstore will carry extra copies of workbooks that may get lost 
during the school year, but limited quantities will be available.  
 
New this year, we are reminding parents that when ordering online access for a 
student in any course where it is required, you should put the student’s MKA email 
address as the required email for access to the online code.   
 
 
Here are the instructions for ordering books: 
 
Ordering Books from BNC Services 

• Navigate to the BNC Services website: https://bnck-12.com/mka    
• The above link will take you directly to MKA, click ‘Let’s Get Started.’ 
• Once on the site, click on ‘Select Term’, then ‘School Year 2022-2023’ then click 

on Middle School and the subjects will appear.  



• You can click on all the subjects that you are taking, then hit continue. It should 
be self-explanatory at that point. Purchase whichever books you need. There is 
an option to NOT PURCHASE each book, in case you already have it or do not 
need it.  

 
Please feel free to contact Mrs. Worthington with any questions you may have at 
mworthington@mka.org. 
 
 


